
The Mamawi Way – December Edition 

As the holiday season wraps us in its warmth, we’re excited to share the joy and 
accomplishments from this month at Mamawi Atosketan Native School! 

 

Reading Month at Mamawi 

This December, we launched Reading Month, encouraging students to dive into the wonderful 
world of books. For every hour of reading, students earned a snowflake, each representing their 
hard work and dedication. These snowflakes now adorn our walls, creating a blizzard of 
inspiration and accomplishment! It’s been 
amazing to see the enthusiasm grow as the wall 
fills with the evidence of their commitment to 
literacy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Christmas Shopping Mall 

The spirit of giving came alive at our Christmas Shopping Mall event. Each family had the 
opportunity to select and take home a special gift, bringing smiles and cheer to all. We hope 
these gifts bring joy and warmth to every household this holiday season. 

 

Christmas Concert – A Night to Remember 

Our Christmas Concert was a huge success, showcasing the rich culture and creativity of our 
school community. The afternoon began with a Pow Wow Grand Entry led by our grade three 
student, Samson Cree Nation Jr. Princess Daenerys Buffalo, setting a powerful tone of unity and 
celebration. This was followed by a beautiful Cree Prayer Song that touched everyone’s hearts. 

Pow Wow dancing took center stage next, with performances highlighting the diverse styles and 
traditions of this art form. Each class then presented their unique contributions, captivating the 
audience with their talent and effort. It was a truly memorable afternoon that celebrated culture, 
community, and the spirit of the season. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Thank You 

As we reflect on this month’s activities, we’re filled with gratitude for our students, families, and 
staff. Your involvement and support make everything possible. 

 

As we approach the holiday season, we want to remind you that our Christmas break will begin 
on Friday, December 20, and students will return to school on Monday, January 6. We hope this 
time allows your family to relax, recharge, and enjoy meaningful moments together. Wishing you 
a joyful holiday season and a Happy New Year! 

Warm regards,​
All of the staff at Mamawi Atosketan 

 

 


